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On Thursday 14 October we all got stuck in to some creative pumpkin carving at Woodstock Residential Care Home.

Our residents got together to scoop out the insides of their pumpkins using spoons or their hands which was lots of messy fun!

We then drew our scary faces on our pumpkins and carved them out, enjoying lots of chatter with friends as we worked on them.

We displayed our fantastic pumpkins at the front door of our Home for everyone to admire. We all are very proud of our Halloween

creations!

 

 


